
Dear <Salutation>,

When I was in high school, I pictured myself at a big D1 institution competing in track. My mother, however, had other ideas and chose 
Oberlin for me. I hate to say it, but she was definitely right! Oberlin was the first place where I felt like I was more than an athlete, where  
I finally felt visible in the classroom. I’ve been challenged academically, mentally, emotionally, and athletically in the best ways possible.  
I’ve been able to achieve my academic goals while pushing ahead to whatever came next—but more importantly, I have been happy. 

This year, my senior year, has been eventful—and unusual. I spent the fall applying for fellowships and making plans for life after 
graduation. Spring semester started off with exciting news, too—I had qualified for nationals and would be heading to North Carolina  
to participate in shot put. I had not been able to qualify for nationals since my first year at Oberlin, and I was looking forward to the 
opportunity to earn an All-American title! But the day after we got to North Carolina, nationals were canceled. The concerns over COVID-
19 had shut everything down, so we turned around and drove back to campus. 

Back in Oberlin, we learned that the rest of the semester would be completed remotely. I’d originally planned to stay on campus and 
finish my senior year from my dorm room, but after a week I decided it made more sense to go home to Rhode Island and shelter in place 
with my partner. The Office of Student Life helped me find the funding to travel and rent a car. I also kept my loaner laptop from the 
college so that I could participate in remote learning assignments and other classwork. I received texts and phone calls from my friends 
and coaches, too—it was helpful to have people checking in on me when we were all so far away from Oberlin.

Working remotely was challenging, but I wanted to stay involved with the committee planning our virtual graduation “celebration.” 
Since we couldn’t be together physically, I really wanted to help ensure that the seniors would be recognized and celebrated in some of 
the ways that we would be if we were on campus.

Even though my senior year turned out to be very different than I thought it would be, I want to let you know how grateful I am for 
Oberlin—and for Oberlin’s amazing alumni community. The best thing about Oberlin is the people. I know that many of you have donated 
your time, your resources, and your money to help me and other students succeed. Without YOUR support, I would not have been able to 
attend Oberlin. I appreciate everything you do for Oberlin; I have seen it impacting the lives of so many students on campus. 

Now, more than ever, your support for Oberlin and its students is needed. Please consider making a gift to the Annual Fund again this 
year. It means so much to us, and I thank you sincerely.

Naeisha McClain ’20
Sociology, with honors

Office of Advancement, 50 W. Lorain St., Oberlin, Ohio 44074

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIFT TO OBERLIN! Please charge my: nn MasterCard nn Visa nn  AMEX nn Discover

Credit card payment of $  _________________________________________

Name as it appears on card:  ______________________________________

Card No.:  ______________________________________________________

Expiration: _____________ 

Signature: ______________________________________________________
Your signature acknowledges the terms of your pledge and/or validates your credit card payment.

To make your gift online, or to set up a recurring gift, please visit our online  
giving form at advance.oberlin.edu/donate or call us at (800) 693-3167.

nn Please designate gift as follows (you may split your gift between categories): 

 $___________ Area of Greatest Need

 $___________ Scholarships

 $___________ Other _____________________________________________ 

 $___________ Amount enclosed (checks payable to Oberlin College)

nn My company, ___________________________________, will match my gift!

  Form enclosed? nn Yes  nn  No

nn Oberlin is in my estate plans.

nn I would like information about how to include Oberlin in my estate plans.

GIFTS OF SECURITIES:  
Contact stock.gifts@oberlin.edu for transfer instructions.

I/we hereby pledge the following amount:

nn $<Ask1>   nn $<Ask2>  nn $<Ask3>  nn  ______________________

<Appeal>

<ID>
<General Mailing>
<Address 1>
<Address 2>
<City>, <State> <ZIP>
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